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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

With great pleasure, I am writing this recommendation letter on behalf of Ameen Nabil Khojah, a 
fine student whom I personally taught several times in King Abdulaziz University. Ameen proved to 
be an excellent student throughout his academic journey. Ameen not only boasted high academic 
scores, but also showed an exceptionally outstanding performance in the exit exam, an exam 
conducted to test students' collective understanding of materials prior to their graduation. 

I have known Ameen for several years during his undergraduate study at King Abdulaziz University. 
Throughout his perusal of courses that I taught and while I was his mentor in the exit exam, Ameen 
exhibited impressive comprehension of the underlined concepts being discussed in class. He is 
very responsive and demonstrated great ability to relate theory with practical situations. His 
problem-solving skills, especially analyzing and detailing, were praiseworthy. Ameen has always 
been very proactive in taking up challenges and has shown a keen desire to learn new things. 

I am positive that Ameen will be a very successful student in any workplace and team. His strong 
work ethic, intellectual curiosity, and ability to embrace new challenges lend him well to the 
successful navigation of any such work or internship. Of all students, Ameen would be most likely 
to have my high consideration; he is going to be an asset to your esteemed organization. 

 

Best regards,                   +966 50 800 9386 

                                                                                                         nrajkhan@kau.edu.sa 
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